  
Addendum to Interlocal Agreement with the City of Nibley ("City") and Cache County School District ("District") dated May 27, 2014.  
The District has received bids for the construction of the 2600 South Bridge and the Contractor has provided a value engineering proposal to save approximately $40,000 dollars.  The proposed change would allow the substitution of the specified Utah UDBT 42 girders with an ITD (Idaho Transportation Department) equivalent 41" deck bulb T girder.   
The City will accept the value engineering proposal in exchange for the following items:
	1)  Placement of clean fill on the City parcel adjacent to the Blacksmith River.  The estimated 	value of fill is $33,000.  
	2)  The District will deed approximately fifteen foot wide strip of property from 2600 South Right 	of Way to the District south property line.  The area is approximately 0.31 acres. The estimated 	value of the property is $ 5,270.  See attached Exhibit for proposed property. 
As per the agreement the District proposes to exchange property with the City for the right to construct the 2600 South intersection, Blacksmith Fork Bridge, and install proposed natural gas in the City's property.  The District proposes the property exchange shown in the attached Exhibit north of the roundabout.  The District proposes an additional 0.13 acreage to create a contiguous piece of property with the City's existing parcel along the river. The estimated value for this additional property is $2,260.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This addendum becomes effective upon the approval of the City's Council.  
